
 

Resident & Family Update 
July 16, 2021 

 

Dear Families, Residents, and Staff, 

 

As of today, July 16, 2021, Saint Thomas Health Centre/le Centre de Santé Saint-Thomas is on 
outbreak, as declared by the MOH (Medical Officer of Health). There is one (1) staff member 
working in supportive living who last worked on July 14th who is isolating at home but tested 
positive for Covid today. There have been no further cases in supportive living or in the 
independent living area as of today.   

Covid swab testing is underway at this time and through the weekend. Due to the high 
percentage (over 95%) of residents with Covid vaccinations, visitations are allowed and remain 
open for residents and families noting that visitors need to wear masks and frequent hand 
hygiene.  Visitor screening and temperature checks at the front entry are required. 

 

The most recent public health information on COVID-19 is available at ahs.ca/COVID or on our 

Covenant Care website at https://covenantcare.ca/covid19-update/. 

 

 

Kindest regards, 

 

Leanne Gugenheimer 

Site Administrator 

https://www.albertahealthservices.ca/topics/Page16944.aspx
https://covenantcare.ca/covid19-update/

